TRANSPORTATION SUB-COMMITTEE - Item 8
1°* November 2000

REPORT ON THE EFFICIENCY OF LIGHTING IN
COUNCIL CAR PARKS (Min 279/00)

1 SUMMARY

1.1 Thisreport informs Members of the actions that will be carried out in
respect of reviewing the lighting situation at District car parks.

1.2  This matter was referred from the Transportation Sub-Committee of
6 September 2000 (Minute 141) for a report to be produced for
Members’ consideration at a subsequent meeting.

2 INTRODUCTION

2.1  The Authority will be accepting the offer from Essex County Council’s
Lighting Engineers to work in tandem with Officers in producing a
comprehensive survey of the lighting in the District car parks.

2.2  The outcome of the survey will be subject to normal tendering
procedures and will be reported back to this Sub-Committee by the
Head of Leisure and Client Services as soon as is practically possible.

3 RESOURCE IMPLICATIONS

3.1  There will be a resource implication in producing the report and funding
has already been identified from the Crime and Disorder Budget.

4 RECOMMENDATION
4.1  Itis proposed that the Committee RESOLVES:

That the contents of this report be noted. (HRHM)

Steve Clarkson

Head of Revenue & Housing Management
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Background Papers:

None
For further information please contact Jonathan Desmond on:-

Tel:- 01702 318025
E-Mail:- transport.revadmin@rochford.gov.uk
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